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Askin, Tim

From: Norman Dunkelberger <centaur.restorations.inc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 5:06 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: Fw: You are the 2nd item on the April 3rd Historic Preservation Commission agenda 

to update on ....

Sorry, I meant to say that she did not want me to remove the outer windows that were in question I think she 
wanted to wait and see what would happen over the winter 
 
On Tue, Mar 14, 2023, 5:05 PM Norman Dunkelberger <centaur.restorations.inc@gmail.com> wrote: 
Yes I have some photos of the completed work should not want me to remove the outer windows that home 
Depot put in. They really look okay and juxtaposition with the windows I restored it doesn't look like anything 
detractive, in my opinion. So what I'm saying is that the restoration of the inner windows completely changed 
the visual look and thus the nature of the problem? What do you think. I think you're the guy that's going to 
decide and I will go with that. We may have to convince her. 
 
On Wed, Mar 8, 2023, 8:15 AM Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Are you done with Bunny yet? Do you have photos of the completed work? 

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

  

From: Norman Dunkelberger <centaur.restorations.inc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 4:40 PM 
To: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Fw: You are the 2nd item on the April 3rd Historic Preservation Commission agenda to update on .... 

  

Hi Tim. This is rather confusing to me. How am I supposed to respond to this appropriately? 

  

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Bunny Booker <bookerbunny@yahoo.com> 
Date: Tue, Mar 7, 2023, 9:10 AM 
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Subject: Fw: You are the 2nd item on the April 3rd Historic Preservation Commission agenda to update on .... 
To: Norman Dunkelberger <centaur.restorations.inc@gmail.com> 

  

Hello hope you are well please send me a summary of the completed work thanks 

  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> 

To: 'bookerbunny@yahoo.com' <bookerbunny@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 at 08:33:41 AM CST 

Subject: You are the 2nd item on the April 3rd Historic Preservation Commission agenda to update on .... 

  

Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for replacement of selected windows or mothball status at 2602 
N. Grant Boulevard, in the Grant Boulevard Historic District, for Bunny Booker. 

  

The meeting starts at 3 p.m. in City Hall, Room 301-B.  See you there! 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


